
Seattle Housing Authority 
Outside Investigator/ SHA Employee Investigations 
Proposal Due Date: November 29, 2021  3:00 PM 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Seattle Housing Authority is soliciting proposals for law firms/attorney to provide legal 
consultation for employment best practices and to conduct workplace investigations for 
high-risk and complex workplace issues.  Preference will be given to submittals 
demonstrating extensive experience in employment law and investigative services.  The 
successful contractor shall possess sufficient resources to ensure that the demands for 
the Agency’s legal needs will be met on a timely basis.  This relationship will be on a 
consulting or contractual basis, as opposed to a staff position. The RFP packet is 
available online at https://www.seattlehousing.org/do-business-with-us/solicitations.  
 


